
Illinois High School Association 
2715 McGraw Drive 
Bloomington, Illinois  61704 
Fax:  309/663-7479 
Email:  lmuxfeld@ihsa.org 
 
 
 
Officials Day at ISU’s Redbird Arena – Girls Volleyball 
 
 
 
As an official that worked one of the state series girls’ volleyball matches, I will be 
attending the state finals on Saturday, November 15, 2014 and wish to participate in the 
recognition ceremony.  I also understand that participants in this recognition opportunity 
will be responsible to purchase his/her own tickets.  I understand that I must be present 
and participate in the ceremonies in order to receive the benefits of the recognition day. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Name ________________________________________City  ____________________ 
 
State Series Level worked:   
 
 Regional @  ___________________________ Class  1A 2A 3A 4A 
 
 
 Sectional @  ___________________________ Class  1A 2A 3A 4A 
 
 
 Super-Sectional @_______________________ Class  1A 2A 3A 4A 
 
 
 
 

Return no later than November 8, 2014 
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Please print or type legibly.  This will be used for the state final. 
 
 


